
   

 

21st March 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

New Valley Book Day – Tuesday 26th March 

Our own version of World Book Day takes place at New Valley on Tuesday 26th March. To mark the day, the 

children will be taking part in a variety of activities in their classes, celebrating and sharing their love of 

reading. Each class will be focusing on one author for the day.  

As usual, children are welcome to come dressed as their favourite book character if they would like to, or to 

come dressed in pyjamas, ready for a bedtime story.   

Yours sincerely  

Mrs Rosewell 

English Lead 

Part of PACE Academy Trust 

New Valley Primary School 
Old Lodge Lane, Purley, Surrey, CR8 4AZ         

Tel: 020 8660 1325 

email: office@newvalleyprimary.com 

 

Head of School: Pete Steward 

Deputy Head: Sally Dubben 
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